
 
 
 
The 2015-16 Open Enrollment Application Period is February 2, 
2015 – April 30, 2015. 
 
If you have or are planning on moving out of the Neenah Joint 
School District prior to the start of the 2015-16 school year and 
wish to continue in a Neenah school, you should complete an 
Open Enrollment application. The Department of Public 
Instruction strongly recommends that parents complete 
applications on-line at:  https://oe.dpi.wi.gov or by visiting our 
website at http://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/ - “Open Enrollment 
Information”.  Paper applications may be obtain at the 
Administration Building located at 410 S. Commercial Street, 
Neenah.   
 
The application period closes at 4:00 p.m. on April 30, 2015.  Late 
applications will not be accepted for any reason.   
 
If you have any additional questions, please contact Mary 
Braemer at (920)751-6800 ext 10102 or stopping by the 
Administration Building.  
 


